
Chesterfield Township Historical Society  

Annual Village Holiday Walk  

December 6, 2024 - January 31, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Decorated with holiday lights, displays, and festive greenery, the Chesterfield Township Historical  Village 

will be open for people to stroll along the village pathway and to look into the windows of the buildings.   

We are once again seeking sponsors for the displays that the Historical Society will erect in our historical vil-

lage.  We are asking you  or your organization to consider sponsoring one of the displays.  

Donors will be acknowledged  by a  sign with your organization’s name adjacent to a display.  In addition, all 

sponsors will be listed in our newsletter and social media.   

Please send payment and organization’s information by November 26 to: 

Chesterfield Township Historical Society 

47275 Sugarbush Rd,     Chesterfield MI    48047 

Or drop off at the township office at the same address. 

 

Please contact Kathy Vosburg  kathyvosburg@gmail.com 586-949-3810      

or Linda Hartman ehartman3@sbcglobal.net 586-482-2941                        

for more information. 

 

 

We would like to sponsor  ___________ displays at $150 each:      $_____________________________            

 

Name_______________________________________________________________________________           Holiday Walk 

Address_____________________________________________________________________________             2024-2025 

City__________________________________State_______________Zip_________________________ 

Phone___________________________________ E-mail ______________________________________ 


